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2020 Harmony Day – update 

‘Everyone Belongs ‘ 
 

Dear Families 

Due to the recent challenges with food availabilities at the shops we have decided to postpone our 
Multicultural food Fare which was to be held on Thursday 19th March 2020. Once supplies get back to normal 
we will advise the school community of a new date. We apologise for any inconvenience caused however we 
want be considerate of the challenges to seek staple food items at this point in time. 

 
On Tuesday 17th March 2020 students will be participating in harmony day activities in the classrooms 

What can student’s wear on Tuesday? Traditionally, orange is the colour chosen to represent Harmony 
Day as orange signifies social communication and meaningful conversations. It also relates to the freedom of 
ideas and encouragement of mutual respect. This year we invite students to wear orange to school on the 
day or students may choose clothing that represents their cultural background. They may also choose to 
wear colours that represent their class focus country.  

 
Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Mrs L VanCuylenberg 
Deputy Principal (rlg)        Harmony Week Committee 

 
 
 
 
 
 


